
From:  Alek <alek3773@gmail.com>

Sent time:  09/04/2020 05:41:30 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Notice of Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Dear Mindy,

Thank you for the information.

I reviewed the documents; however, found nothing that would pertain to
improving the sidewalks aesthetics -- specifically, installing
*decorative pavers*.

Do you know whether the developer is considering Pavers - for the
sidewalks adjacent to the property? (I believe, they certainly should
be installed, considering it's a very prominent area and has high
pedestrian activity).

Thank you.
 ~ Alek Friedman
Hollywood, California

On 9/3/20, Mindy Nguyen  wrote:
> Hello,
>
> You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a
> mandated recipient of the *Notice of  Availability *for the *Hollywood
> Center Project Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR). *
>
> This email is to inform you that the City has released the Final EIR for
> the Hollywood Center Project, which is now available for public review on
> the City's website at the following location:
> https://planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-center-project-2
> .
>
> In addition, hard copies, or digital copies via CD-ROM or USB flash drive,
> can be made available upon request. Due to current events surrounding
> COVID-19, the City is taking additional steps to provide the public access
> to documents. Should you need special accommodations, please contact me
> directly.
>
> Please see the attached Notice for more information.
>
> Thank you.
> --
>
> 
>
> Mindy Nguyen
>
> City Planner
> Los Angeles City Planning
> 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
> Los Angeles, CA 90012
>
> Planning4LA.org
> T: (213) 847-3674
>
> 
> 
> 
>   
> 
>   
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